
 

Chess Players 

Teachers 

Parents 

Momentum is growing in Junior Chess and more adults are 

needed to help out.  The charity “ Chess in Schools and Commu-

nities ”  ( CSC )  are running a course to encourage people to get 

involved on either a paid or voluntary basis.  The course will cover: 

 Techniques for teaching chess—practical exercises 

 Resources available from CSC including a syllabus 

 Classroom Management Skills 

 Benefits of chess 

 Chess variants 

You do not need to be a chess player—just interested in chess ! 

The course is being held on Thursday 26 April from 9.30 to 4 at 

The Park Inn City Centre Cardiff, Mary Ann Street, CF10 2JH. 

For further information and to book a place go to 

www.chessinschools.co.uk/Pages/Events/Category/new-tutor-training-courses 

Sarah Kett      ( 029 )  2061 3870 

You are 

NEEDed 


